
From  CanyonsConnects@canyons.edu 

Reply To donotreply@canyons.edu 

BCC 

Subject Canyons Connects - Checking In - Exam/Paper/Assessment in   
  Introduction to Microbiology 

Dear Rachel, 
 
This message is being sent to you from Canyons Connects on behalf of your 
instructor.  You may not have earned the grade that you were hoping for on your 
assessment, so we encourage you to meet with your instructor to help you 
succeed on the next assessment.  Don't be afraid to talk to your instructor. 
 
Rachel missed 3 classes this month.  
 
Remember that The Learning Center (TLC) is here for you too. A struggle is just an 
opportunity for growth, and it's common for students to go through challenges 
like this and overcome them. 
 
Here are some guiding questions to help you: 
 

1. How are your notes?  
2. Did you know the college offers Guided Learning Activities (GLAs) through 

the TLC? 
3. Have you visited your instructor's office hours to discuss the course 

content? 
4. Do you need extra support? Here is a link to the Student Health and 

Wellness Center.   

 

Sent on behalf of, 
Yolanda Gold  
 

https://www.canyons.edu/academics/tlc/
https://www.canyons.edu/academics/tlc/glas/
https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/health/
https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/health/

